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Elsen, Nikki

From: Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org
Subject: FW: City Administrator 10_09_24

 

From: Troy Nedegaard <tnedegaard21@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 9, 2024 7:45 PM 
To: Schadeberg, Kristen <schadebergk@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: City Administrator 
 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Given the opportunity to express my opinion I am not in favor of a proposed City Administrator. This is a 
waste of City financial resources (Tax payers dollars). This is taking away powers of the City residents 
that have a right to vote in a mayor that needs to do his or her job, which is both to act as a political figure 
and as an administrator.   
 
To all council members please do not vote in favor of the City Administrator position.  
 
City resident, 
 
Troy Nedegaard 
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